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Jason,

Dry weather seems to be in short supply! While time is not critical, it is in short supply as
well. I believe our layout has successfully avoided the minor drains that are present on the site
and thereby any potential wetland areas, if any exist. The land application areas do not include
any streams. If you need any information or insights that the soils scientists could provide,
please feel free to contact them. The soils investigations were performed by Innovative
Wastewater Systems, Kevin Davis, (865)776-8771, and Kenton Brotherton, (423)620-0036. I
think the TDEC representative who was on site for the pit inspections is Billy Roach.

On Tue, Feb 19, 2019 at 8:41 AM Jason Dees <Jason.Dees@tn.gov> wrote:

Neal – There may be a stream and wetland areas on this site based on soil maps and the
aerial photos I’ve seen. I’ll need two days of dry weather before I can look at the site to see
if hydrologic determinations or wetland delineations are necessary. If time is an issue, you
may want to have a consultant go ahead and assess the site. Thanks,

 

Jason Dees | Environmental Scientist

Division of Water Resources/Chattanooga Environmental Field Office

1301 Riverfront Parkway, Suite 206

Chattanooga, TN 37402
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CTI Engineers, Inc.
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